Cortez SR No. 158

Requests La. State Racing Commission to study aspects of the horse racing industry and
make recommendations that will enhance the quality of racing and encourage the industry
to prosper in La to the Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection and
International Affairs before March 1, 2015.



